
2025 Clipper Day Camp T-Shirt Policy 

Campers must wear their 2025 Clipper Day Camp T-shirt on all field trips to public 
locations—no exceptions. Shirts must remain on at all times, including in and out of the 
water. If your child is uncomfortable in a wet shirt (grades 2-5 only), we recommend 
purchasing an extra T-shirt for them to change into during the trip. 

T-Shirt Distribution & Pricing: 

• Each camper receives one T-shirt per summer with weekly registrations. 

• Full Summer registrations include two T-shirts. 

• Additional T-shirts are $10 if purchased before or at sign-in on trip day. 

• If a camper arrives without a required T-shirt, one will be provided for $15. 

For campers in grades 2-5, we have selected quick-dry material for added comfort and 
safety. For campers in grades K-1 Only official 2024 and 2025 Clipper Day Camp T-shirts 
(correct color and logo) are allowed on designated camp shirt days.  

Camp shirts issued in 2024/2025 will be required at the following locations: 

• Bradbury Mt. State Park 
• Mr. Drew and His Animals Too (in Lewiston) 
• Sebago State Park (In and out of water) 
• Children’s Museum and Theater of Maine 
• Spare Time 
• Urban Air 
• Maine Wildlife Park 
• Toots and North Rd Park 
• Royal River Park 
• Desert of Maine 
• Winslow Park  
• Aquaboggan (in and out of water) 
• Coffin Pond (in and out of water) 
• Fun Town 

The following locations are not required because they are closed to the public while we are 
in attendance: 

• Happy Wheels 
• Greely Pool 


